
 

 

 

Proposed changes to the Stockport published term dates for the academic year 2018/2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to inform you of a proposed change to the published term dates for next 

academic year. At present the 2018-2019 term dates (which can be found online at 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/school-term-dates/2018-2019-term-dates) show that the 

autumn term ends on Wednesday 19th December 2018 and the spring term starts on 

Thursday 3rd January 2019.  

In agreement with our governing body, the proposed dates for the academic year 2018-

2019 would be as follows: 

End of autumn term - Friday 21st December 2018 

Start of spring term - Monday 7th January 2019 

These changes will bring Freshfield Nursery School in line with Priestnall School and all local 

primary schools, who have also agreed with their governors to the same proposed changes. 

Please note that individual schools would agree their own INSET days for 2018–2019.  

If any families have already booked holidays for the 20th/21st December 2018, please 

contact your child’s receiving school once you have a place confirmed or Freshfield school 

office if your child is remaining with us.  

Thank you for your continued support  

Jenny Martin (Headteacher)  

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/school-term-dates/2018-2019-term-dates

